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From: Brenda Kaushik
To: PublicCommentsPlanning
Cc: Israel Trejo
Subject: My Comments for Rezone Application No. P23-02992
Date: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 12:37:01 PM

External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Hello, 
I family and I live in a new Granville Community at Copper & Chestnut.  In the two years we have lived
here we have noticed very little progress in setting up traffic lights, completing sidewalks for kids to
SAFELY walk to Clovis North/Granite Ridge and general things that help to reduce excessive speeding
along Copper Ave from Willow to Friant. We have had many close calls from drivers who do not stop
during peak hours when school starts (8am-8:30 AM) and during the afternoon when school lets out (2:45
pm - 3:45pm).  On the weekends we have to be extra careful as car speed down Copper and are not
looking for pedestrians..In the late evenings we hear cars racing and doing burnouts at the end of
Chestnut along the Copper River Golf Course Property

And now there's been a NEEDLESS fatality.  I feel so sad for the families involved. My only surprise is
that is hasn't happened sooner. Please turn ON ALL traffic lights that are installed on Copper Ave from
Willow to Friant ASAP!

Thank you, 
Dr. Brenda Kaushik, PhD
2566 E Via Sofia Dr.
Fresno, CA 93730
510-543-6925
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